From: Danell Wilkerson <danellwilkerson@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2023 3:36 PM

To: Jennifer Ross <rossj@detroitmi.gov>

Cc: Shanae Wilkerson <wilkersonsn@gmail.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Rosedale Park Tree Cutting Inquiry

Hello Jennifer,

My wife and | are residents at 14811 Rosemont. There is a tree that is close to our house and has
branches that hang over our roof. As a result we are getting a lot of debris from the tree onto our
roof and into our gutters. We would like to know what the procedure is for getting this tree cut
down to avoid serious damage to our home.

Thanks,

Danell & Shanae Wilkerson

Danell M. Wilkerson

Matthew 7:13-14
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